Lara Lant

From: Shannon Gentry <shannongentry@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 6:59 PM

To: Heather Wright

Cc: PCD

Subject: Wardwell Rd NE/Bucsit Lane Drainage Improvements PLN50376 SUR

| received notice of application/SEPA comment period and would like clarification that the proposed
changes in water runoff will not go north down Wardwell Road but will be directed east down
Wardwell. There is already considerable runoff from the properties from McRedmond to the north that
has impacted properties and diversion of any water in a northerly direction could contribute further to
this problem.

Thanks in advance for your attention to this matter,
Sincerely,
Shannon Gentry



